
I am in support of HB 2970 and HB 2971, please pass these bills to allow Oregon estheticians to continue to use microcurrent, 
microdermabrasion, LED, and all other non invasive skincare devices for their clients. It will greatly impact our businesses and the 
ability to earn income. I know that is it the right thing to do to correct the mistake that was made taking these devices away, and 
forcing estheticians to pay thousands to get additional education to use devices that they have been mastering for years. All laws 
should be fair and unbiased.


